
AAA Schuylkill County wants to help you recognize your graduating High School Seniors, along 
with the other High School Seniors throughout Schuylkill County, for their years of hard work 
and dedication. 
 

AAA Schuylkill County would be honored to display, for those High School Seniors and families 
wanting to participate, the senior class photos from Schuylkill County’s graduating class, on AAA 
Schuylkill County’s digital billboard. The digital billboard is located on PA Route 61 in Pottsville 
(located behind the AAA Schuylkill County office) near the Union Station.  Each senior will be 
recognized for a minimum of two (2) days, 24 hours per day on one side of the digital billboard, 
along with another student(s) from your school. A congratulatory message with the student’s 
picture and school logo, will be posted. For security and privacy reasons, no child’s name will be 
displayed. 
 

Before posting the senior pictures, we will contact each family wanting to participate to let them 
know when their child will be appearing on the billboard, so families can have the opportunity 
to view it, while it is live. 
For those parents or guardians wanting to feature their high school senior on the digital 
billboard, AAA will need the following: 
 

1. Name of 2022 graduate 

2. Name of high school graduate attends 

3. Digital file of the Senior class photo, in .jpg format 
4. Name, phone number and email address of parent/guardian submitting photo 

5.  

Information should be sent to 2022seniors@aaanc.com 
 

By submitting the information listed above you are giving consent or you have received the 
students consent (if they are 18 years old or over) to display their picture on the billboard. 
AAA Schuylkill County was hopeful you would be able to help us get the word out to your 
graduating class by providing the information in this email to the Seniors and their families. 
If you have any questions, please email me at 2022seniors@aaanc.com or call 570-516-9716. 
 
 
Thank you!   
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